
FAASTeam presents:

New SFO Class B - How to Be Ready



As pilots, we need to know how to navigate the
new SFO Class B airspace from Day 1. The new
layout is effective August 16th and contains
significant changes that affect almost every kind
of local operation. In this seminar, we will
highlight differences between the old and new
Class B, as well as how the new design affects
local flight operations including arrivals and
departures to/from PAO and SQL. In addition, we
will share the best tools you can use to familiarize
yourself with the new airspace before it goes live.
Greg Savidge is a CFI-I/MEI at West Valley
Flying Club who competes in aerobatic
competitions and has a passion for teaching
others the joys and exhilaration of flight.
Join us for a review of the new SFO Class B
layout and what you can do to ensure safe, fun,
stress-free flying!
Directions: From Highway 101 head east toward the bay,
turn left after the golf course.  West Valley Flying Club is the
second driveway on the right. Overflow parking in the golf
course lot.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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